FGCC Meeting Minutes 4/14/15

Beverly called the meeting to order. Twenty-seven members and guests were present.

Nominating Committee Report:

- Cyanne reported that the committee will present the following slate of nominees for the May meeting for election to serve 2015-2016:
 - o President Stephen Retherford
 - Vice President Ed Fuhr
 - Treasurer Gilpin Brown
 - Secretary Durwood Felton

Exhibits – Suntrust

- Linda reported that the hanging of the Suntrust exhibit will be Sunday, May 31. She will try to negotiate with the Suntrust management to see if hanging on Saturday, May 30th is an option and will let the club know.
- The reception will be June 9th and will not be catered. Contributions of food and beverages would be appreciated.

Exhibits - Crossroads

- Gilpin reported that Crossroads have offered us the same space next year with an option of doubling the space for an additional \$500. He was not sure when their deadline was for reserving the space.
- Gilpin will get the details and send out an email to the membership to gauge interest for next vear.
- Gilpin would like for someone else to take over major responsibility for the Crossroads exhibit next year if we decide to do it again.

Treasurer's Report:

Previous balance: \$2175.34Ending balance: \$2131.66

Sid said he will prepare a budget for the 2015-2018 year to present at the May meeting.

Program:

- Ed Fuhr presented images from his portfolio.
 - Ed presented winter photographs of Shenandoah National Park and discussed his efforts to get the park to remain open longer during the winter months.
 - Ed also presented various images from his FaceBook page and discussed the use of social media to present photography to the public.

Roundtable

• The evening was concluded with various images by members.

Respectfully submitted,

Stephen Retherford